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Florida is a state comprised of many different families however the majority of
families here are seniors and the disabled. We do not want our tax dollars
subsidizing solar energy companies in Florida while our monthly electric bills are in
the hundreds. The majority of people here are on fixed incomes and our tax dollars
shouldn't go to help companies startups. These companies should be able to start
up on their own and make this industry competitive enough on their own merits.

Tina Velasquez
Port Richey FL



